
 

 
 
 
 
 

SOCIAL 
NETWORKING SAFETY 

SEMINAR 

PAUL DAVIS 
Educating and empowering parents 

on the topic of social networking safety. 
 

Date:  Thursday, October 27th 
Time:  6:30 p.m.  –  8:00 p.m. 
Where: Prince Philip School, NF 
Cost:     No Charge 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME – Parents, grandparents, aunts, 
uncles, friends, neighbours, babysitters … 
 
To reserve your space please contact: 
Melissa Warner 
905-980-1711 
melissa.warner127@gmail.com 


